
The CO-DRIVEN team is happy to say that we held our first training on 
Monday, August 2nd from 5:30- 7pm, which took place on Zoom. For our 
first session we had 15 people sign up from the West Baltimore and UMB 
research communities. We are very excited to introduce the West Baltimore 
community to PCOR. CO-DRIVEN will give us the chance to learn from the 
community as we teach them about PCOR.

The community will benefit from 
this research by creating and 
building relationships. 
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Sponsored by

Patient-Centered Outcomes Research/Comparative Effectiveness Research 
VIRTUAL TRAINING SESSION

TRAIN YOU!
We want to

TRAINING OBJECTIVE: 

To build meaningful partnerships while teaching the southwest community.

WHAT YOU WILL LEARN...

Learn about how your community could 
add their voice to health research.

For more information or to sign up for a session,
Please contact Karen Morales at  kmorales@rx.umaryland.edu
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